
CORRIGENDUM I 

 

DEPARTMENT OF ZOOLOGY 

SIKSHA BHAVANA 

 

With reference to the earlier notice dated 23.10.2015, the walk-in interview for the 

selection of one Junior Research Fellow to work in a DST funded major research project 

entitled “To investigate whether lipid induced fetuin-A from adipocytes could link 

insulin resistance and immunity” under the supervision of Dr. Sutapa Mukherjee (PI), 

Professor Samir Bhattacharya and Dr. Rakesh Kundu (Co-PIs), Department of Zoology, 

Visva-Bharati has been scheduled to be held in the Office of the Adhyaksha (Principal), 

Siksha-Bhavana, Visva-Bharati, Santiniketan 731235 on 16.11.2015 at 3:00 p.m. All other 

conditions remain the same.  

 

          (PI, DST Project)   

 

 

 


